
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: October 6, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Division of Instruction   
 
Subject: PLC Professional Development Update 
 
 
We would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the 
October 10, 2022, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting, to share an 
update on our district wide professional development on Professional Learning 
Communities. We would like to highlight the focused opportunities for all our staff to 
gain some consistent learning, utilizing Solution Tree’s virtual conference.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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